Fran Stevens

From:

Smith, Alicia <Alicia.Smith@tkcholdings.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 20, 2020 3:45 PM

To:

Fran Stevens

Cc:

Tommie Pierson

Subject:

Youth Commission Meeting August 17th, 2020

Attachments:

IMG_0058.jpg

Hi Fran,

Here are the Youth Commission minutes from August 17th.

Present: Alicia Smith, Chairperson

John Duhadway, Rich Pflueger, Tim Compass, Scott Schultz, Kenneth Wilkins

Guest: Alderman James Carroll, Alderwoman Miranda Avant- Elliott

The Youth Commission met August 17th, 2020 at 7 pm.

Discussion: Receipts from June and July 2020. Events for the fiscal 2021 year and budget amount for each event. Budget amount without food which the BN Rec Center normally provides came to a total of \$1,105.00. We also discussed changing some of the events if Covid 19 is still in active as it is currently. We were asked by Alderwoman Miranda Avant-Elliott to volunteer time or donate some of our budget to a possible "Back to School" event the city is hosting. Due to the Youth Commissions budget being cut the Youth Commission members preferred to volunteer time for the event should it take place.

While social distancing the Youth Commission noticed the golf course grass had not been cut. The Chairperson, Alicia Smith will be also following up with BN Rec Center to discuss donations of food for the Youth Commission events due to the Rec Centers budget being cut also. Once the BN Rec Center has been contacted and the discussion has taken place, the Youth Commission members will be contacted to discuss further.

Thank you and Have a Great Day!

Alicia Smith BFN Youth Commission 314-764-1242